NHMA Statement on the “Big Beautiful Bill”

WASHINGTON, July 7, 2025 — The National Hispanic Medical Association (NHMA) is
deeply disappointed by the passage and signing of the “Big Beautiful Bill,” which became law
on Independence Day. A day traditionally dedicated to celebrating the freedoms that unite us,
this year, the Fourth of July felt different.

For the 17 million Americans now at risk of losing their health care, for rural communities facing
the closure of their only hospitals and for families who may lose access to essential SNAP
benefits, this holiday brought fear and uncertainty.

Abandoning the most vulnerable contradicts the values on which our nation was founded.
NHMA is more committed than ever to standing with our physician members, their patients, and
our communities to protect health care access and uphold the dignity and well-being of every
individual.



